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From: Andrea Korff {EGNGNGNNNNEEEEEEEE

Sent: 18 April 2023 09:27 AM

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter from OUTA Seeking Questions to the ongoing Etoll saga.
Attachments: 2023-01-05 Leter to Premier Lesufi - eTollsOUTA Letterhead V13.pdf

Good day Sir/s,

OUTA’s below correspondence refers, more specifically to a letter sent on 12 January 2023 (hereto again attached
for your convenience).

We have noted that no response has been received to date.
Kindly advise when we might receive a response from the Premier regarding our letter.

We kindly receive a favourable response.

Kind regards

: Andrea van Heerden
l 'TA Senior Leial Pro"ect Manaier

g OUTA - Organisation Undoing Tax Abuse
e Www . 0Lita.c0.za

fFrom: Andrea Korff | G-

Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 11:38 AM

Subject: FW: Letter from OUTA Seeking Questions to the ongoing Etoll saga.
Good day Sir/s,

OUTA’s below correspondence refers, more specifically to a letter sent on 12 January 2023 (hereto again attached
for your convenience).

We have noted that no response has been received to date.

Kindly advise when we might receive a response from the Premier regarding our letter.

L

We kindly receive a favourable response. N \

>/

Kind regards



Andrea van Heerden

Dl 'TA Senior Leial Pro”ect Manarer

2 o OUTA - Organisation Undoing Tax Abuse
www.outa.co.za

From: Andrea Korff

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 8:25 AM

Subject: RE: Letter from OUTA Seeking Questions to the ongoing Etoll saga.

Good day Sir/s,

OUTA’s below correspondence refers, more specifically to a letter sent on 12 January 2023 (hereto again attached
for your convenience).

We have noted that no response has been received to date.
Kindly advise when we might receive a response from the Premier regarding our letter.

We kindly receive a favourable response.

Kind regards

Andrea van Heerden

Dl ITA Senior Legal Project Manager

o~ OUTA - Organisation Undoing Tax Abuse
- www,outa.co.za

From: Andrea Korff_

Sent: Wednesday, 08 February 2023 08:14

eeking Questions to the ongoing Etoll saga.
Good day Sir/s,

OUTA’s below correspondence refers, more specifically to a letter sent on 12 January 2023 (hereto again attached
for your convenience).

We have noted that no response has been received to date.
Kindly advise when we might receive a response from the Premier regarding our letter.

We kindly receive a favourable response.

Kind regards



Andrea van Heerden

OUTA |

00

OUTA - Organisation Undoing Tax Abuse
www.outa.co.za

From: Simone Gouws
Subject: Fwd: Letter from OUTA Seeking Questions to the ongoing Etoll saga.
Date: 12 January 2023 at 10:01:11 SAST

For Attention: The Premier of Gauteng
Mr Panyaza Lesufi

Please find attached a letter requesting answers and / or clarity to a number of issues pertaining to the eToll
issue,

We look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Simone Gouws
Personal Assistant to Chief Executive Officer

Mobil
Tel: 087 170 0639
Web: www.outa.co.za






